
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter - 8th October 2021 

After two years of disruption it has been lovely to see some of the children take part in 
PE events offsite this week.  On Monday our Year 1 & 2 pupils took part in Active Kids 
Festival at Lynnsport and today our Quicksticks Hockey team have also been to Lynnsport 
for a festival day. 
 
Yesterday, we were all proud to support the Young Mind’s Hello Yellow 
Day by coming to school in non-uniform and wearing something yellow.  
The donations page will remain open on ParentPay today for any last minute  

donations, so far we have raised an amazing £63.50.  Thank you for supporting this  

extremely important charity. 
 
Our school buildings remain closed to parents/carers therefore if you have any  
concerns please contact our school office via phone (01553 828680) or email  
office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk.   
 
Best Wishes, 
Ms J.Borley 
Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680   Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 
Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 
www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Monday 
Yr5/6 JLT Meeting 12:30pm-1pm 
Yr4/5 Recorder lessons 
Yr6 Remembrance rehearsal (in school) 
Wednesday  
PTA Tuck Shop 3:15pm  
Thursday  
Yr3-6 Poetry Club 12:30pm-1pm 
Friday  
Yr3-6 Sports Club  12:30pm-1pm 
Yr 2-6 PE Day  
Yr1-6 Football Club 3:15pm-4:15pm 

Please check the final page of our  

newsletter for future diary dates. 

 Stars: Layla (YrR), Chase (YrR), Eli (Yr3) & 
Auron (Yr5) 

 Kindness: Clay (Yr3) & Bluebell (Yr4) 
 Handwriting:  Beau (Yr3) & Ben (Yr6) 
 Golden Broom:  Class 2 
 Thank you winners: Florence.E 
(Yr1), Molly (Yr2), Ben (Yr6) 
& Mrs Robinson 

 

Could we kindly remind all parents/carers to use Dojo for  

homework purposes only.  All messages for the school must be 

sent via the office email.  Please ensure you are using the  

correct email address (see above). 



All years: Complete & return flu  
immunisation consent form by 15th October 

All years: Have you booked your parent 
consultation meeting? 

Parent Governor:   Please consider whether you might make a good 

Governor and if you are interested in applying please email or call the 

school office for an application form.  Should there be more applicants 

than spaces available, an election will be held.  Closing date: Friday 1st November 2021.  

Midday Supervisors:  West Lynn Primary School and Clenchwarton Primary school currently 

have vacancies for Midday Supervisors.  Please visit the West Norfolk Academies Trust web-

site for further information: https://www.westnorfolkacademiestrust.co.uk. 



Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Friday 22nd October School Closed—INSET DAY 

Monday 25th to Friday 29th 

October 

School Closed—Half Term 

Wednesday 3rd November  Yrs3-6 Cross Country (selected pupils) 

*information to follow* 

All Years Flu Vaccines *letter to follow* 

Thursday 4th November  Yr1-6 Gymnastics (every Thursday this term) @ 

Lynnsport 
Parent Consultations 3:30pm-7:30pm 

*bookings to be made by 11th October* 

Thursday 11th November Yr6 Remembrance Show @ Springwood  

*letter to follow* 

Monday 15th November  Individual Photographs 

Wednesday 24th November All Years Flu Vaccines *letter to follow* 

Thursday 9th December Christmas lunch *booking form to follow* 

Monday 13th December Christmas Jumper Day *information to follow* 

Thursday 16th December All Years Beauty and The Beast panto  

*letter to follow* 

Monday 20th December to 

Monday 3rd January 

School Closed—Christmas Break 

Tuesday 4th January School Closed—Inset Day 



Next week’s menu: 

If your child would like a school lunch please order for the whole 
week using ParentPay, the deadline for orders is midnight on  

Sunday.  If you miss the deadline please email the office by 9am 
on Monday with your child’s choices for the week. 

Thank you 


